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14th February 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

World Book Day – Thursday 3rd March 2022 

We are celebrating World Book day on Thursday 3rd March. This time last year we were all 

in lock down so to celebrate we have a number of activities planned: 

• Children are invited to come in dressed up as their favorite book character (or 

alternatively in their own pajamas or normal clothes) but please don’t forget to bring 

in your favourite book to show and share with class mates. 

 

• Mrs Secker will visit each class and read a book and will bring treats of drinks and 

biscuits for the children! 

 

• We are inviting the children to send photos to create a ‘#shelfie’ board! They can 

take a photo of either of their reading bookshelf or collection of books – 

these could include some of their favourite books or ones that they are 

currently reading. It would be fantastic to include photos of the children 

reading their favourite books and maybe reading in unusual places….in the 

garden, up a tree, in a den, be as creative as you can! Please email your 

photos to Mrs Webber allsaints@apsw.org or via the My Ed app. The staff 

are also looking forward in taking part! There will be a prize for the most 

creative, innovative and inspiring photo!  
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• Each class will also be meeting up virtually with our friends at Dunsford 

Academy to share our favourite extract of our class book.  

 

• We appreciate your support in developing a love of reading with your child and 

would like to invite you into school to share a book and read with your child. This 

will be weather permitting on the 3rd March, but as long as its dry, we plan to sit 

outside in our new playground. KS1 parents and carers are invited to visit between 

at 2.00 – 2.30 pm and our KS2 parents and carers between 2.30 – 3.00pm. We look 

forward to welcoming you back into school.  

We currently have big plans for refurbishing our library, we want to create a cozy separate 

space for our children to relax and enjoy browsing and reading books. We hope to share 

some of our plans with the children over the next few weeks to see if they approve!  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Secker 

Mrs Secker  

Head of Academy.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


